CHIEFS BOARD REPORT OCTOBER 2018
INDIAN HILLS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

October 24, 2018

1 Hipaa training was held on Tuesday October 16" @ 19:00. Those who could
not attend that evening, it was recorded so they can watch here at the station.

2) 1 am attending the Colorado State Fire Chiefs Conference October 24" -26" in
Keystone.

3) Fire Prevention assembly on Wednesday October 10" at Parmalee
Elementary went well, still must judge poster.

4) Water District water are full again at tank maintenance.

Calls for October

6-Medical’s, 3-Mva’s, 1- UTL, 1- Good Intent, 8-Cancel En route.
Total for October-19

Total for Year-235

Respectfully Submitted
Emery Carson
Chief



